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EACP Committee

From: ALOHA ALOHA <mvpepper11@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, October 06, 2019 10:43 AM
To: EACP Committee
Subject: Protection and Preservation of East Maui Streams

Aloha,  
 
On behalf of the Hana Chapter of the Hawaii Farmers Union United and our approximately 75 active 
members who are farmers and farm supporters in East Maui, at our General Membership meeting 
held on Wednesday, October 3, our membership agreed on the following position regarding the 
Alexander & Baldwin long term water lease draft EIS: 
 
The Hana Chapter opposes any water lease without a clear farm plan showing specific need for water 
usage. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Matthew Van Paepeghem  
President, Hana Chapter, Hawaii Farmers Union United  
 
Sent from my iPad 


